

EUROPEAN CONGRESS OF AVIATION MEDICINE

LONDON

29th AUGUST - 2nd SEPTEMBER 1960

ECAM-60/S/JM

Secretariat:

BRITISH EUROPEAN AIRWAYS
CENTRAL MEDICAL CLINIC
LONDON AIRPORT (N)
HOUNSLOW, MIDDLESEX
ENGLAND

5th October 1960.

Dear Major Berry,

In view of the very great interest which your Paper and other contributions to the Scientific Session of the recent European Congress of Aviation Medicine have created, it is the intention of the Council to have the complete Proceedings of the Congress produced in the near future.

Towards this end, exploratory steps have been taken with a firm of publishers who are anxious to undertake production of such a volume in a manner that would make it available throughout the technical world. With this in mind, I am writing to ask if you would be agreeable for your paper to be included in such a publication. If so, would you kindly let me have a copy of your final Paper, together with photographic copies of such slides as you may have presented on this occasion.

I would be particularly grateful to you for an early reply to this communication in order that the production of the Proceedings will not be unduly delayed.

In conclusion, I would take this opportunity of reiterating the thanks and appreciation of my Council for your valued contribution.

Sincerely yours,

(Dr. A. Buchanan Barbour)

Chairman - Congress Organisation Council.

Major Charles A. Berry, Aerospace Medicine Division, Office of the Surgeon General. Washington, 25.